
 

    

NOTICE 

2012/2013 BATCH 

 

Please note that the FCP will commence on Monday 15th 

February 2016 and NOT on 01.02.2016 as informed earlier. 

 

                                                                                        Sgd/ 

                         Prof. Vajira Weerasinghe 

DEAN 

 

 

 

January 28, 2016 


